
Gas mains work will be taking place on Bradford Road from
the 24th July through to the end of August. They will be

placing up a 3-way light system on the junction between
Bradford Road and Horsecastles Lane and our centre will still

be accessible to all members!  
We recommend all members adapt their travel for any delay

caused by the new traffic lights. We will still be accessible via
Yeovil Road and there should not be any major disturbance to

our activities.  

Bradford Road, Road Works

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Summer holidays are quickly approaching but
before we all enjoy the sun, we'd like to remind you of
some key dates and upcoming courses.

Our team would like to remind parents and guardians
that they should wait for children by the changing
rooms and should not walk across the poolside after
lessons. Our changing rooms are accessible using a key
card or fob, these are available at reception. Your first
key card is free, any replacements are £5. 

To keep our changing room safe and accessible to all
customers, we ask that you lock your belongings inside
lockers rather than leaving them in changing cubicles or
on benches. We will be removing clothes left in cubicles.
Locker tokens can be bought at reception for £2 each,
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KEY DATES

There will be road works
taking place on Bradford
Road from the 24th July
Holiday Activities 24th July -
1st September for 8 - 14 year
olds
Our Swim School Break will
start from Monday 21st of
August and return Monday
4th September
Intensive lessons will take
place 21st - 25th August

The Summer holidays are an
amazing opportunity to get

children practicing their strokes
outside of their lessons. Oxley

Swim School recommends that
children swim for at least 30

minutes OUTSIDE of their
lessons in order to see the most

progress. 



All Swim School students can
swim for FREE during Public

Swim session. Our pool timetable
can be found on our Website.

Keep Swimming This
Summer!

To keep up to date please visit the Swim School
Facebook group, the Swim School notice board next
to reception, or our website at
www.oxleysc.com/swim-school-news . 

Kind regards, 
The Oxley Swim School Team

We hope you enjoy your Summer Holidays!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/639951496406063
https://www.oxleysc.com/swim-school-news

